
 
Infographic Disclaimer 
Disclaimer  

The following communication is editable and intended for use by organizations that access CalSAWS.  

Please note that it contains content that was created and approved by the CalSAWS project team, 
executives, and subject matter experts.  

Many staff provided input into the carefully chosen words and graphics in the communication and it 
represents a multitude of perspectives from CalSAWS. 

 

Guidelines for Updating 

If organizations edit this communication for their use, the following guidelines shall be used: 

Please ensure that any logos or references to CalSAWS or the CalSAWS Consortium are removed.  

• The communication shall be rebranded by the organization that modified it by adding 
references or logos of the organization. Rebranding is necessary so that it’s clear that this 
communication is a derivative of the source material. 

• The communication shall reference the CalSAWS source material. 
• Once edits are made, an organization owns the communication. 

 

 


